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21 March 2023

Mr Sean Turner

Committee Secretary

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services
Via email: corporations.joint@aph.gov.au

Re: Inquiry into corporate insolvency in Australia

Dear Mr Turner

| wish to advise of a factual correction to the evidence given at the hearing on Tuesday 28 February
2023. The draft Hansard on page 31 notes that | stated ‘...we’ve taken in excess of 4,700 small
businesses.” The correct number at the time of the hearing was in excess of 4,470.

Regards
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Helen Davis
General Manager
Small Business Debt Helpline





